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Daisy Class

Welcome back!

Welcome back and Happy 
New Year! We hope that you 
had a lovely holiday and that 
you are full of energy ready 

for the Spring Term. We 
have lots of exciting 
activities planned!

New Years Resolutions 

We have been thinking about 
what we want to learn and 
targets that we could set 

ourselves. These might 
include writing our name, 

eating more fruit, helping at 
home or being kind to our 

siblings. 

30 Hours Funding

Please find a link below to 
the gov.uk website with 

everything you need to know 
about eligibility and how to 
apply for 30 hours funding. 
https://www.gov.uk/apply-
30-hours-free-tax-free-

childcare

THANK YOU! 

Thank you so much for all 
of the kind and generous 
cards and gifts. We feel 

truly spoilt and completely 
overwhelmed by your 

generosity. We are so very 
grateful! Thank you. 

Self registration 

To support the progress of name 
writing in Daisy, children will be 

signing in each morning. Once 
the children have located their 
daisy, they can use it to help 

them to write their name on the 
orange table nearest the door. 

Please support them as they get 
used to this new challenge. 

Winter

We will be spending the next 
couple of weeks exploring the 

season of Winter. What 
clothes do we need to wear? 

What weather do we expect in 
Winter? How do the places we 
know change in the Winter? Do 

you prefer hot or cold 
weather? 


